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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back.  I hope you all had an enjoyable half term break.  The teachers have a very busy term planned 

for the children with lots of exciting learning to look forward to.  Thank you to everyone who helped and 

contributed to the successful cake sale at the end of term and helped raise money for the school. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Mufti Day 

We will be having a mufti day on 10th 

November 2016 for the Christmas Fair. 

Can you please bring in either £1.00 or any 

bottles of alcohol, chocolates, bubble bath 

etc. and leave on the table in the hall on the 

day. 

Premises Manager 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a part-time Premises 

Manager.  Full details can be found on the E Teach Website 

or please contact the School Business Manager on 

 01276 473385. 

 

The closing date is Friday 4th November 2016. 

Poppy Appeal 

 

This year we will be supporting the Poppy Appeal.  If your 

child would like to buy a poppy, then please send in their 

donation in a sealed envelope.  Year 2 children will be selling 

poppies all this week. 

 

Also, we are expecting some Poppy merchandise which we 

hope to sell in the Hall after school.   Please look out for 

further details.   

 

DIARY DATES 
26/11 – Christmas Fair at 2.00 – 4.00pm 

13/12 – Year R Christmas Play at 10.00am 

14/12 – Year 1 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

15/12 – Year 2 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

16/12 – Christmas Service at St Anne’s at 10.00am   

(Parents/family members invited) details to follow 

20/12 – Christmas Lunch 

21/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

21/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 

03/01 – School Closed for INSET 

04/01 – School opens 8.45am 

 

 

 Easy Fundraising 

Did you know you can help raise funds for our 

school by using www.easyfundraising.org.uk ? 

I’m sure with Christmas fast approaching you 

will be doing lots of shopping.  By registering 

with this website, every time you shop online 

the school receives a donation.  Please support 

us if you can 

FOBSA Red Post Box 

 

There is now a red post box situated in the Hall.  This is for 

parents to put all FOBSA money/correspondence in e.g. 

raffle tickets, party night money.  Therefore can you please 

ensure that no money/correspondence is given to any 

members of staff. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

